
 

 

28th September 2022 

‘People Power’ – petition for a shelter  

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Last week, two exemplary Year 6 girls came to me - unannounced - to share a 

petition that they had made to 'update and improve' our covered playground 

shelter. I thought it was a fantastic use of initiative and 'people power'. As a result, 

we have had two quotes for the necessary works to create something similar to the 

photographs below.  

 

 

However (a big however), the work is expensive!  

Together, we are asking if anyone linked to school may know anyone who could 

help us out – a joiner, a carpenter or a Euromillions winner maybe?  

Please do get in touch if you know anyone who may be able to provide a quote or 

support in any way.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

               
 

 
 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

